
REACH MESSAGE 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2017 

6:00 pm 

 

Good evening. 

This is Dr. John Mazzella calling to remind you that tomorrow 

evening-Monday, September 25, Barberito’s Southwestern 

Grille is hosting F.B.M.S. evening.  A percentage of sales for 

this evening will be donated to F.B.M.S. P.T.O.  So, if you do 

not have plans for dinner tomorrow-please consider Barberitos . 

 

Also this week events and happenings 

1.  On Monday, September 25 is a girls volleyball game home 

vs Yulee at  5:30 and 6:30 pm. 

 

2. We are having a pep rally at 2:40pm during school on 

Tuesday, September 26. 

 

Also on Tuesday, September 26 is a home football game at 6:00 

PM at Pirate Field. 

 

Our undefeated girl’s volleyball team will play Hilliard on 

Tuesday, September 26  at 5:30 pm and 6:30 pm. 

 

I hope you will take time to attend these events.  Thank you for 

taking time to listen to this important message. 

 

Go Pirates! 


